From:

To: SizewellC

Subject: Sizewell C Trains and Water
Date: 09 October 2021 21:41:16
Dear Madam/Sir

I am concerned about the proposed increase in train journeys during the construction of
Sizewell C.. Ilive in Woodbridge and do not feel that EDF have adequately addressed the
issues of rail safety from flooding, noise, vibration nor the actual ability to run the number
of services down the line especially at night-time. We will have no night time if they run 6
a night as it will take 40 minutes for each train to clear the town's rail space.

I do not think EDF have adequately addressed the issue of water for the site. A
desalination plant would have a terrible impact on the sea life which RSPB Minsmere birds
depend upon and would be build on an eroding coastline. Sizewell is just not the right
place to be building a nuclear power station with impending sea rise and an eroding
coastline.

Yours faithfully

Jane Healey





